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A newsletter dedicated to enhancing the communication of safety programs and services to students, faculty and staff

CSUN Police Services
Reaccredited for Maintaining
Excellent Standards
Reprint from @CSUN. May. 18th, 2011
by: Arman Sadri

the matador

bicycle compound

alternative (or
transportation on two wheels? If you or someone

Is your primary) mode of
you know rides a bi cycle to campus, consider
the security of your bike and consider the
Matador Bicycle Compound , now FREE!

The International Association of Campus Law

Enforcement Administrators (IACLEA) once

again gave its seal of approval to Cal State
Nor t hr i d-geesdns Depar@ment of Police
Services, which includes 43 civilians, 25 sworn
officers, and 22 students. According to North-
ridge police officials, only 5 percent of police
agencies are accredited.

I tds no myt h,
occurrence on campus. In 2010, 82 bicycles
were reported stolen to police and certainly
others went unreported. Although there are
many different factors which contribute to
bicycle theft, one steadfast way to help pre-
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your bicYCIe when locking it.
pubili c safet

0The set of standards
represent the best set of practices in law
enf orcement and campus y, o said
John Leonard, direct acyclists who utllizt CGheEMafador Bicycle
accreditation and LEMAP (Loaned Executive Compound have privileged access to a
Management Assistance g E&d0 916cRdl) and Adctsscontralled,
demon tS tr a: € f tthhe 309 €0NCYpandnB Isrubulred  thBe© &iiSr@s" Mddaded
commit men ° err con séchri&yu(ﬁorf %o’ méhtion shelter from the

elements) when compared to stand alone

A two -person team visited the campus in March racks throughout campus.

and evaluated such areas as administration,
management, support services, policies and
procedures. Faculty, staff and students were
also encouraged to provide comments on police
services.

bicycl eq

Quick Crime Prevention Tips!

Webve narrowed it dow
Police Services wants you to know so you
can continue to stay safe at CSUN (and so
youl)can keep all your belongings with you
tool):

9 NEVER leave a laptop, or personal
belongings (purse/cell phone/backpack)
unattended -e v e n i f youor
down the hall. It takes less than a minute
for a thief to walk off with your property.

LdckhyBuk &oors iarfd wirklowsS \WHEHA2P 1
its your dorm, your home, or your office -,
lock it. Keep valuables with you or locked
up out of sight.

Immediately report lost or stolen state
keys and access cards. If the keys or
cards are for a lab or office contact your
supervisor and the lock shop ASAP.

Dondt entertain so
Politely walk away and when safe to do
so, notify CSUN PD _(818?_ -677-2111.
Soliciting and distributing literature
without approval from the university is
not all owed Of t en
legitimate business but a scam.
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shops (page 2) and our FREE services.
Call (818) 677-5820 or come by the
station for more information.

9 Take advantaze of our safety work-

AL o

There are 236 standards that a department
must meet to receive accreditation.

ol tds i mportant for t he
know that their police department follows the

best practices of the law enforcement profession

in all that we do to ser
CSUN Police Chief Anne
that they can be assured of the highest degree

of professional standargfgentd Yfuity 4t staff havé Britited © -
access to the compound while attending
CSUN. There are currently three locations
open on the first levels of the B3, B5 & G3
parking structures. Several additional
locations (in student housing) are anticipated

to open within the next year. Users have
access to ALL locations, including any future
compounds.

Cal State Northridge Department of Police
Services helped IACLEA pilot the accreditation
program. The department was first accredited
in 2008.

For more information or to sign
(818) 677 -3946

-up call:
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CSUN Paolice Services
Reaccredited for Maintaining
Excellent Standards

The Matador Bicycle Compound
Emergency Preparedness

Upcoming Fall Safety
Workshops:

Basic Residential Security

Identity Theft Prevention

radKIDS, Personal Empowerment
Safety Education

The Basics of Pepper Spray Defense

= =) = =

California State University

Northridge



http://blogs.csun.edu/news/author/arman-sadri/
http://www-admn.csun.edu/publicsafety/
http://www-admn.csun.edu/publicsafety/
https://blogs.csun.edu/news/wp-content/uploads/2011/05/police_dept_l.jpg

Basic Residential Security

radKIDS. Personal Empowerment Safety Education:

FALL PROGRAMS & EVENTS !

. September 14th, 12:00

-1:00 pm .

October 3 -7th,

The Basics of Pepper Spray Defense:

5:30-8:30 pm. *8 -12 years old* $10.00/Child.

* November 16th, 5:30

Identity Theft Prevention:
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December 7th, 12:00

RSVP required: (818) 677
All workshops are open to the communi )
ervices Training Room (Darby Ave./Prairie St.)

* The University Police charges a $6 fee which includes the cost of a canister of pepper spray &
hands-on student demonstration with inert training canisters.
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Did you know?
We offer a variety of presentations for
departments, student clubs/organizations,
and faculty and staff. Some topics may
include personal safety related information
such as:
Alcohol & Drug awareness
Bicycle safety
Home and residential hall safety
Identity theft
Office safety
Pepper Spray Defense
Sexual assault & Domestic violence
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For more information contact the Crime
Prevention & Community Relations Unit at:
677-5820 or 677-7922

Resources are also available on our website at:
http://www -admn.csun.edu/police

Going Green

EMERGENCY
PREPAREDNESS
WORKSHOP

LEARN ABOUT HOW YOU, YOUR FAMILY
& YOUR COMMUNITY CAN PREPARE FOR
EMERGENCIES.

COMING SPRING 2012
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RESPONSIBILITY

PRESENTED BY:
KIT ESPINOSA,
EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS
COORDINATOR, CSUN PD

Our departments fleet is going green! With the end of this fiscal year, we have made a number of
purchases designed to increase cost savings and improve operational efficiencies during the
continued budget crunch within the CSU system. The Chief of Police has authorized the
purchase of two Ford Escapes, one for Parking Services and a second for training purposes which
will replace an old Crown Victoria. A Ford Fusion will replace another Crown Vic for detectives
and a third hybrid vehicle will be driven by the Chief while her vehicle will be repainted and
reconditioned for patrol supervisors. Fuel efficient gas/electric hybrids vehicles, like the Escape,
will save on fuel costs and provide increased space for passengers/equipment.

 National Preparedness Month

ESeptember is National Preparedness

imonth! This awareness month is designed to

1 encourage Americans to take simple steps to

Eprepare for emergencies in their homes,

! businesses, and communities. Events and
| activities  across the  nation encourage
Eindividuals to get an emergency supply kit ,
, make a family emergency plan , and get involved
vin preparing their communities.

Before An Emergency:

i Create an emergency plan with your
Ol fafi§ hatiiliads) € €S VIsit
- A communications plan.
- An evacuation plan.
- An emergency financial plan.
- Alternate transportation plans.

9 Practice your plans with your family!

9 Create an emergency supplies kit of food,
water and supplies for your home, car
and your workplace.

1 Know the emergency plans at your

childrenos school ,

Learn first aid and CPR.
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We want to hear from you!

Christina Villalobos

Special Assistant to the Chief of Police & Public Information

Officer,

Crime Prevention and Community Relations Unit, x 7922

christina.villalobos@csun.edu

Daniel Foster
Crime Prevention Coordinator, x 5820
daniel.foster@csun.edu
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Have a question or concern about traffic related

Contact the Traffic Safety Unit at:

The Traffic Safety Unit reminds you to

TRAFFIC SAFETY CORNER

issues on campus?

(818) 677 -6866 or
trafficsafety@csun.edu

up & hang it up while driving.
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